<u>Print</u> <u>Close</u>

Bakers needed for teacher cookie bash

From: **Kitsilano Parent Advisory Council** (kitsilano@vsb-bc.ccsend.com) on behalf of **Kitsilano Parent Advisory Council** (kitspac@hotmail.com)

Sent: December-03-14 8:42:45 AM

To: kitspac@hotmail.com

Kitsilano Parent Advisory Council Newsletter

You're in the PAC

In This Issue

Cookie bash Dec. 17

Donate to KitsNOW

Child Graduated?

If you no long want to receive the PAC e-news, please see the unsubscribe directions at the bottom of this newsletter.

PAC Meetings

Thursdays

Nov. 27

Jan. 22

Feb. 26

April 23

May 28

Join Our List

Quick Links

Kits PAC website
Kitsilano Secondary
Vancouver School Board
District PAC
Canadian Parents for

PARENT BAKERS NEEDED

COOKIE BASH WEDNESDAY, DEC. 17

Cookie drop-off between 7:30-11 am; Cookie Bash begins at noon.

It's that time of year again to treat our Kitsilano school staff to some holiday goodies!

Last year the event was so successful that we ran out of cookies and some teachers and staff went without. This year we would like at least 40 volunteers to make two dozen cookies each.

Bring along the baked goodies to the Kitsilano staff room (3rd floor) on the morning of **Wednedsay Dec 17**. Teachers and staff will then select holiday treats for the holidays. It's a lovely way for kids and parents to show appreciation for our hard-working Kitsilano teachers, office and custodial staff.

Be sure to label your containers with your name and phone number to facilitate return, if required. Include a display label with your name, child's grade; name of treat and relevant dietary notes such as gluten-free; contains no sugar; contains nuts or nut free, etc.

Seismic Renewal

For example:

John Doe (parent name)

Grade 9

Chocolate Biscotti

Contains muts and is gluten free

Please let us know if you can bring goodies by emailing Christina Morgan at christinajoanmorgan@gmail.com or call 604-219-9589.

Two or three volunteers are also needed to help with the set up at 10:45 am and clean-up at 1 pm. If you can help, that would be appreciated.

Thank you!

DONATE TO YOUR SCHOOL

Please help out with a donation!

Each year, we ask parents to please make a donation to the school to help with items such as sports uniforms and equipment, extra supplies for the



classrooms and help for students in extra curricular activities and clubs.

There's no fundraising involved. No chocolates or coupon books to sell. Just give cash and you're done.

Our suggested donation is \$25 per student, but you are welcome to donate any amount you wish. Tax receipts go to donations of \$20 or more.

Please go to the Kits website to make your donation online.

Donations can also be made to the school. Please make cheques payable to Kits PAC and drop at the office or bring to a PAC meeting.

Thank you so much for your support!

Contact us at: kitspac@hotmail.com

Signup Sign-

If you know parents who are not receiving our e-news, please forward this e-mail to them (link in box below) and they can sign-up from the link on the top left. Parents can also sign up through the website: kitsilanopac.ca

If you no longer want to receive the e-news, please use the SafeUnsubscribe link below.

Forward this email

SafeUnsubscribe

This email was sent to kitspac@hotmail.com by <u>kitspac@hotmail.com</u> | <u>Update Profile/Email Address</u> | Rapid removal with <u>SafeUnsubscribe</u>™ | <u>Privacy Policy</u>.



Try it FREE today.

Kitsilano Parent Advisory Council | c/o 2550 West 10th Avenue | Vancouver | BC | V6K 2J6 | Canada